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9/21/2011

Mackenzie,

I want to confirm that you are aware that John Stroh has offered me three weeks of modified duty. Today was my first day back to work. | want to
confirm this because | do not want an overpayment from AIMS. Another concern | have is the man who was following me this morning. Just in
case he was too embarrassed to tell you | wanted you to know | stopped him and asked him to stop following me. It does not make any sense to
me at all to have someone follow me when | am going to work. Just so we are on the same page John Stroh has offered me three weeks of
accommodations. | changed all my PT appointments and my next follow up with Dr. Murata to be more accessible for work. As long as John is
willing to offer accommodations | will be there. It seems like such a waist of money to have someone follow me to work.

Have a nice evening,

Sincerely,
Tiffany Anderson




